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Dear Prayer Warriors and Friends:

Matthew 1:23 says, “Behold a virgin shall be with child, and shall bring
forth a son, and call his name Emmanuel which being interpreted is
God with us.” The Bible also says, “our life is like a vapor that
appeareth for a little time and then vanisheth away”. So, it should not
surprise us that it is almost Christmas 2010. Truly Emmanuel (God)
has been with Carolyn and me during the last three months as we
traveled 6,553 miles while reporting to our churches. We saw the hand
of our Lord’s protection when our complete car brake system failed.
This could have happened at seventy miles per hour on the interstate.
Instead, it occurred in a parking lot at five miles per hour. It was a
miracle that we did not hit anything even at this slow speed. Truly God
was with us!!

What a blessing it has been to report to many of our supporting
churches. Carolyn and | look forward to reporting to more of you as we
continue our furlough. During our report meetings, we have seen our
Lord Jesus Christ speak to the hearts of many people. Some young
people surrendered their lives to full time service to God. At one of our
most memorial meetings, an eight or nine year old girl surrendered her
life to be a missionary. Between meetings, Joe has had the opportunity
to preach at our local jail, and in chapel at our home church’s Christian
school in New Bern.

During this time, Carolyn and | covet your continued prayers as we
seek our Lord Jesus Christ’s open door of service. May this Christmas
be a time when our Lord gives each of us many opportunities to tell
others the real meaning of Christmas. We are most grateful for your
prayers and sacrificial support.

Your missionaries in Christ,

Joe and Carolyn Cannon




